
                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

 

 

We are looking forward to our trip to the theatre to see Tom Gates Live on Thursday 14th 

November 2019. As we are eating our dinner at 11.30 am on the day of the trip, children will need to 

bring a packed lunch unless they are in receipt of Free School Meals.  

 

During the trip, school will be providing a snack and a drink. Children will not need their own refreshments. 

All children will need to bring with them on the day is their coat and lunch in a disposable carrier bag as we 

are not returning to the school building.   

 

We will be arriving at Back Lane at approximately 4.40pm.  

 

Your child will be on bus number:  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

The Year 4 team.  
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